Dear Parents.

I have had a great few days with your children and am excited to get to know them further. My co-teacher, Ms. Laffey, and I will be utilizing the Remind app to communicate with you throughout the school year. This is the link to join my Remind Class: https://www.remind.com/join/mshebele

Also, there are a few things that your child will need this school year. Firstly, they will need a 2 in binder which will be used to store student work throughout the year. Secondly, they will need wired headphones or wired earbuds for online assessments through our new literacy curriculum. Donations of classroom supplies such as tissues, clorox wipes, and hand sanitizer are always appreciated.

Our special schedule is as follows: Mon-Media Tues-Music Wed-Gym Thurs-Computers Fri-Art

Please remind your child to charge their chromebook each night and bring it and the charger to school each day. In the coming weeks, we will be using the chromebooks for assessments, and it is important that it is charged and ready for use each day. They also need to bring their ID's to school each day on a lanyard they can wear. Starting next week, Ms. Laffey and I will be assigning HW in math as we will be starting the first topic in our book. Your child has received a planner where their HW will be written down each day. Myself or Ms. Laffey will check to see that the assignments are written down and initial it. If you are able, please also initial each day in the planner, so that we know that you are aware of the HW being given. Thank you so much for partnering with me in your child's education. I am looking forward to meeting you all at Back to School Night and other events throughout the school year.

Sincerely,

Dawn Hebeler